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17" May 2002

To: All Members

cc: The Quality and Technical Committee (Code No. 526)

Dear Sir/Madam,

SAFETY BULLETIN : STANNAH MICROLIFTS LTD.

Please find attached a recent safety bulletin issued by Stannah Microlifts Ltd, in
connection the standard warning notices supplied with the 300kg Trolleylifts.

I trust that you will find this bulletin seff-explanatory and be guided accordingly.
Yours faithfully

Qe

Robert N Lee
Director, Technical Services
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SAFETY BULLETIN

Stannah Microlifts Ltd

As a result of ongoing risk assessments and our continuous improvement
programme, Stannah Microlifts Ltd has recently identified that the standard
warning notices that we supply on the 300kg Trolleylifts (1800mm high car) fitted
with concertina landing gates should be improved.

It is our intention to supply a notice that warns the operator that they must not
enter the lift car and, as the notice cannot be positioned on the concertina gate, it
will in future be positioned on the slampost.

We have identified all the lifts that we have supplied to which this applies and are
undertaking an in-house programme of retrofitting these notices.

Should any other lift company encounter this product within their service
portfolio, please contact Stannah Microlifts Ltd for further details.

Pete Whitechead
Chief Engineer

Stannah Microlifts Ltd
Caxton Close, East Portway
Andover, Hants SP10 3QN
Tel; 01264 351922




